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Welcome 
Welcome to the Blackpool Better Start quarterly 

newsletter! We're here to bring you all the latest 

information about events and activities we have 

planned for Blackpool families to enjoy. 

You can also find out about the events and training we 

offer to local early years professionals too. 

If you have any feedback, or if you'd like us to include 

one of your events, please contact us here 

   

 

Festive Fun for Families! 

 

This year Blackpool Better Start is giving 

every child aged 0-4 in Blackpool a free 

personalised letter from Father Christmas, 

posted to your door! To get this special letter 

for the little people in your life, families can 

register here. 
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Families can also enter a ballot to visit Father 

Christmas in his grotto by visiting our booking 

link to enter the draw. 

The grottos will run from 5th - 9th December 

from Westminster, Mereside Freedom Centre 

and @The Grange, giving local 0-4s magical  
  

 

 

Cost-of-Living Support 

This month we have launched our first ever Cost-of-Living 
roadshow, to help families cut through the confusion and get 
free, friendly and confidential advice from our Community 
Connectors ad trusted partners. 

Over 40 families attended the event, and as a result we will be 
holding weekly drop-ins and future roadshows to help support 
families through these difficult times. For more information, 
please check the Family Hub timetables on the Better Start 
website . 

To keep up to date with all our news, please visit the Better Start 
Facebook page. 

 

 

Early Years Workforce Learning 
Events 
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For more information about booking onto workforce training events, please visit Training 
and events page 
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